
Date : 7/29/2020 3:32:19 PM
From : "Pei-Ming Chou" 
To : "Milena Zasadzien" 
Cc : "Alan Como" , "Mindy Nguyen" , "Kathleen King" , "John Bellas" 
Subject : Re: Project Priorities
﻿
Will do.  Thanks for the clarification!

On Wed, Jul 29, 2020 at 3:19 PM Milena Zasadzien
<milena.zasadzien@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Pei,

Can you please review Sunset/Wilcox and then Hollywood? Alan will handle the
water section for his DEIR.

Thanks,
Milena

On Wed, Jul 29, 2020 at 2:53 PM Pei-Ming Chou <peiming.chou@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Milena,

I just responded to your email about switching to reviewing Sunset/Wilcox
instead of HC.  However, shortly after that, Alan reached out to let me know
that we have received the Water section for APL.  I know that is also a priority
project.  Which of these projects is top priority at this time?  Can you list them
in order for me?

Thanks!
Pei

-- 
Milena Zasadzien
Senior City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
213.847.3636 | milena.zasadzien@lacity.org
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